Date: 1-30-2000

To: Cerami Construction Co.
Sal Cerami

From: Johnny Wan
300 Newhall Street,
San Francisco,
California, 94928

Re Loews Theatres

cC: Eugene Hom

Do to the fast pace of this project and your quick response to take action on foreseen problems and
delay’s in the ficid, played a big part in turning over this praject on schedule.

On behalf of Plant Construction and I, I would just like to say thank you, to you and your ficld staff,
Lawrence and the crew, for being team players. It was a pleasure working with qualified tradesmen.

I hope to work with you again in the future.

O

Johnny Wan
Superintendent
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